
Phillips  Murrah  supports
Positive  Tomorrows  at  2022
Cork & Canvas event

Phillips Murrah Directors Kathryn D.
Terry,  Nicholle  Jones  Edwards,
Catherine  L.  Campbell,  Candace
Williams Lisle, and Heather L. Hintz
supported Positive Tomorrows on behalf
of  the  Firm  at  the  Cork  &  Canvas
event.

Phillips Murrah Directors showed their support for Positive
Tomorrows at its annual Cork & Canvas event on April 21,
helping to raise funds for the school’s children experiencing
homelessness.

“The event was a great success with many committed sponsors,
including Phillips Murrah,” Director Nicholle Jones Edwards
said.

Phillips Murrah supported the event at the $2,500 Palette
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sponsor level. Edwards, who is a Board Member and Past Board
Chair for Positive Tomorrows, has personally supported the
organization  for  decades  and  has  spearheaded  the  Firm’s
sponsorship since 2015.

“I’ve  been  involved  with  Positive  Tomorrows  in  different
capacities for the entirety of my legal career,” she said.
“This organization is truly changing generations of lives in
the  stellar  work  of  educating  children  experiencing
homelessness. I appreciate my partners supporting me and this
worthy organization.”

Click  here  to  read  more  about  Positive  Tomorrows  and  its
mission on the organization’s website.
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